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ADVISORY TO ALL ELECTRIC COOPERATIVES 

Subject Illegal Solicitations 

The National Electrification Administration (NEA) is advising all General Managers, 
officers and other stakeholders to be vigilant over unusual and illegitimate calls from 
unknown individuals posing as the NEA Administrator, or even as an officer of the 
agency. 

The Office of the Administrator (OA) has been recelVmg reports regarding these 
unscrupulous persons asking for donations or soliciting money /financial assistance for 
certain projects, events or programs to extort money or gain favors. 

The general public is warned that illegal solicitations are not authorized nor tolerated 
by the undersigned. In view of this, you are hereby advised to exercise prudence in 
dealing with calls of the said nature, keeping in mind that all communications of the 
undersigned pass through proper channels and protocols. 

For your information and guidance. 

Administrator 
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www.nea.gov.ph 


